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29 April 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian
Parental Engagement Feedback Form

| am writing to you to gain some feedback on our school website with regards to ease of access
to letters and communications sent home. This is a part of the website that will be developed
over the next few months to make it as straight forward as possible for you to access and
understand the content from our letters.

Please could you fill out the google form attached here. All responses are anonymous and will
help to best inform the content that is uploaded to the website in due course.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely

Miss L Ryan
Assistant Head of Year 9


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZ6Ea-w20Q-kAjoveF_Od1y-lNWXSGRk4C83GDBIQRS1HxVw/viewform?usp=sf_link

